
E-vehicle Registration and 
Education
With the growing popularity of e-vehicles (e-bikes, 
e-scooters and e-skateboards) among students in school 
districts throughout Orange County, it is paramount that 
future laws and ordinances govern the classifications, age 
use, registration, and education for e-vehicles. The Irvine 
Unified School District has implemented the following 
measures to help support the safe and responsible use 
of these devices in partnership with the Irvine Police 
Department (IPD). 

Attendance
All middle and high school students who ride e-vehicles 
to school must attend an IPD-led safety presentation each 
fall. Middle school parents and guardians are required to 
attend. Parent support is key to student safety.

Registration & Permits
After attending, students and parents must submit a 
registration form. Approved students receive a permit  
to park on campus — e-vehicles without a permit are  
not allowed.

Come learn more from the Irvine Police Department on 
the program and where it is heading in the future to help 
making biking safer for all riders.

For details and to register, scan the QR code or visit cityofirvine.org/mobilitysummit.


